
NOTICE OF TIME PERIODS 

Queensland Rail's June 2013 Draft Access Undertaking 

On 28 June 2013, the Queensland Competition Authority (QCA) received from Queensland Rail Ltd a 

voluntary draft access undertaking (the June 2013 DAU). 

On 17 October 2014, we published a draft decision on the June 2013 DAU and asked stakeholders to 

lodge submissions by 23 December 2014. 

On 12 December 2014, Queensland Rail withdrew its June 2013 DAU. Our consideration of this DAU 

therefore concluded on this date. 
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